I-40 Widening in Orange County

PUBLIC MEETING COMMENT SHEET

The N.C. Department of Transportation appreciates your attendance this evening for the
proposed I-40 Widening Project in Orange County.

Comments may be submitted at the meeting this evening or returned by February 8, 2019 to:

Eric Midkiff, PE - CALYX Engineers + Consultants
PO Box 33127, Raleigh, NC 27636 or emidkiff@CALYXengineers.com

Name:

Company/Organization/Neighborhood:

Mailing Address:

Email Address:

COMMENTS:

Please continue on the back if additional space is needed.
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